
 

 

	
03‐10‐2022	
 
The Manager, 
Department of Corporate Relationship 
BSE Limited 
Floor 25, Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, Mumbai-400 001 

	
Security	Id‐BCCFUBA	
Scrip	Code‐517246	

	
Sub:	 Intimation	 under	 Regulation	 30	 read	 Schedule	 III	 of	 the	 SEBI	 (Listing	
Obligations	and	Disclosure	Requirements)	Regulations,	2015	
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
This is in reference to the intimation made on 10th May, 2022, regarding the fire that 
broke out at the manufacturing unit of the company situated at 4 KM Swarghat Road, 
Nalagarh -174101, District Solan, Himachal Pradesh. 
 
In this regard, please be informed that the company has taken all the necessary measures 
to restore and normalize the production capacity. All the damaged/destroyed machines 
and equipment have now been re-installed and the Production of the Printed Circuit 
Boards has come back to normal levels of production .  

 
You are requested to kindly take the same on record. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
 
For	BCC	Fuba	India	Limited	
	
	
	
Abhinav Bhardwaj 
Director 
DIN 06785065 
Address : 4/61, Ist Floor, Roop Nagar 
Malka Ganj S.O, North Delhi 110007 
 
Place: New Delhi	
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